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VANCOUVER 

File No. : 04-1000-20-2017-401 

November 29, 2017 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 
Access to Information 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request of October 20, 2017 for: 

Regarding the May 9, 2017 meeting involving Kevin Quinlan and/or Mayor Gregor 
Robertson with David Negrin and Jake McEwan: The agenda and minutes, all 
briefing notes, internal and external correspondence regarding the meeting, copies 
of presentation materials, handwritten notes and post-meeting report summary. 

All responsive records are attached. Some information in the records has been severed, 
(blacked out), under s. 17(1) and s.22(1) of the Act. You can read or download this section 
here: http:/ /www. bclaws.ca/EPLibraries/bclaws new/document/ ID/freeside/96165 00 

Under section 52 of the Act you may ask the Information &. Privacy Commissioner to review 
any matter related to the City's response to your request. The Act allows you 30 business 
days from the date you receive t his notice to request a review by writing to: Office of the 
Information &. Privacy Commissioner, info®oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629. 

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner 's office with: 1) the request 
number assigned to your request (#04-1000-20-2017-401 ); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy 
of your original request for information sent to the City of Vancouver; and 4) detailed 
reasons or grounds on which you are seeking the review. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi@vancouver.ca if 
you have any questions. 

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873.7276 fax: 604.873.7419 



Yours truly, 

Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information & Privacy 
Barbara. vanfraassen@vancouver. ca 
453 W. 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 
Phone: 604.873.7999 
Fax: 604.873.7419 

Encl. 

:cf 

Page 2 of 2 



From: 
To: 

Page 1 

"Kelley. Gil" <gil.kelley@vancouver.ca> 
"David Negrin" s.22(1) 

Date: 
Subject: 

5/10/2017 10:47:46 AM 
Re: MSTA + CLC 

Great news, David . By copying her here, I am asking my assistant, Nooshin, to reach out to you and 
get a time. I will include Susan Haid and Edna Cho, or another member of my housing policy team, 
to join us. Talk soon . 
Gil 

Sent from my iPhone 

On May 10, 2017, at 10:18 AM, David Negrin ._s._2-2....;,T....;,_n ______ __, wrote: 

Gil, 

~17(1) 

Regards 

David Negrin 

From: Quinlan, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Quinlan@vancouver.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 4:15 PM 
To : Kelley, Gil <Gii.Kelley@vancouver.ca>i s.2-2-(T .__ ______________ __, 
Cc: Johnston, Sadhu <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca> 

Subject: MST A + CLC 

Hi David, 

I briefed Gil on our meeting today, he's keen to connect. I' ll let you two take it from here 

cheers 

Kevin Quinlan 

Chief of Staff, Office of the Mayor 

City of Vancouver 

Office: 604.873.7232 

Cell: 778·995.2264 

10/ 31/2017 




